
From: lucy wyman [mailto:craigloo@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Friday, February 10, 2017 3:14 PM 
To: PUC: 
Subject: Northern Pass's agenda and behaviour 
 
To The Members of the Site Evaluation Committee: 
 
Whether one agrees with the concept of the Northern Pass project or not, I believe there are issues of 
propriety that should be considered. 
 
For instance, how is it appropriate for NP to appeal the AG's decision about the Tillotson Foundation 
decision to sell a certain parcel to SPNF instead of NP? 
 
More recently NP's requests to have access to all the information SPNF has about who is opposing this 
enterprise seems entirely out-of-line. Thankfully, the courts agreed. Although they have joined forces 
with Eversource, this is essentially a foreign corporation. Why should the state of NH be required to 
defend it's decisions to them? The issue of whether a foreign, for- profit company should have eminent 
domain privilege here is highly questionable as well, to say the least. Yet it seems to keep asserting itself 
in spite of laws to the contrary. 
 
Just another citizen's perspective. Thank you for your dedication to this and so many other issues of 
importance to our state. 
 
Lucy K. Wyman 
Lancaster, NH 
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